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Duluth Dog Parks to Reopen
 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division is reopening the Keene Creek Dog
Park today as soil conditions have improved. The City anticipates reopening the Jean Duluth Dog
Park off of Riley Road on Monday, April 10, 2017.
 

The City thanks the public for their patience and cooperation.
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